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19th Dec  Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                       1.30pm 

19th Dec End of term 

 

2015 

5th January Children return 

7th Jan Class 2 start swimming 

4th Feb Super Learning Day for Year 

3’s 

12th Feb Valentines Disco 

13th Feb End of half term 

23rd Feb  Return to school 
 

      

 
 

 Many thanks to all parents, grandparents and 

friends who supported the children in their 

Christmas productions.  The children were 

fantastic and it was lovely to see the way in 

which they supported each other. 

 

 Many thanks to those who supported the 

raffle – you raised just over £350 for FOSM! 

 

 Tomorrow afternoon, we walk up to the Forest 

Church for our Carol Service.  All parents are 

very welcome to join us – if you would like to 

walk with us, please be at school for 1pm.  

 

 As we end 2014, I would like to say thank you 

to the children who have worked really hard 

this year and made our school such a great 

place to be, to the parents for their support, 

to the whole staff for their hard work and 

commitment, to FOSM who work tirelessly to 

raise funds and to the Governors who have 

continued to support and challenge what we 

do to ensure that our children have the 

education and care that they deserve.  

 

 On behalf of us all, have a wonderful 

Christmas and a very happy New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school’s learning code: 

My teacher can teach and the children 

can learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

 

 
 

Our attendance is 95.44% which is below our 

expected average.  Illness has had a lot to do 

with this the last couple of weeks. 

An average attendance of 80% or less across a 

child’s school career adds up to missing a whole 

2 years from school! 


